
proposal from the Warrenton Training Center to tie Into the 
new sewage facility. The Town Manager stated an exploratory 
meeting had been held with the Warrenton Training Center 
earlier during the day and another meeting was planned with 
them within 30 days. Mr. Foley stated water and sewer rates 
were discussed and discussion will continue in future 
meet ings.

He stated Lee Heights and Garrett street improvements were 
65% complete.

Standards for use of pvc pipe for water lines was 
discussed.

Mr. Foley stated that the next Water and Sewer meeting 
would be held at the plant and invited Council to attend.

On a motion by Mr. O'Connell, seconded by Mr. Rice,
Council approved the Town of Warrenton standards for 
water line be amended to allow use of pvc pipe.

Under communications and correspondence, Mr. O'Connell 
announced that he Is not going to run for re-election. Mr. 
O'Connell stated he is going to propose that the meeting fee 
for Council members be increased to $200 and compensation for 
special meetings be $100, and will be putting it in the form 
of a motion at a later meeting.

He will also propose at a later meeting the establishment 
of a committee composed of citizens, Council members and 
others to work toward the improvement of the Town.

The Town Manager stated that the snow situation brought to 
light an ordinance concerning snow emergencies. The signs 
were ordered years ago but we not installed. Since the signs 
need to be posted and the public educated concerning the 
ordinance, it would be best to start next fall.

Miss Carter withdrew her suggestion from the last meeting 
that Chief Koglin become the fire marshall. Her decision was
due to the fact that Chief Koglin is kept busy with Police 
matters.

Miss Carter expressed her feeling that the ordinance on 
parking regulations should be amended to include restrictions 
on parking in front a gate. The matter was referred to the 
Police Committee.

On a motion by Mr. O'Connell, seconded by Mr. Mann, the 
general session was convened to Executive Session for 
discussion of possible litigation and personnel matters.

There being no further business following the Executive 
Session, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
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